
  
   

 

17 March 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Menorcan Visit to Salisbury – Saturday 16th – Saturday 23rd April 

Many thanks for those of you able to attend the meeting. I would just like to confirm a few details with you. 

Please note that due to flight availability the Menorcan school had to book their trip a day later: they will be 
arriving on Saturday 16th and leaving on Saturday the 23rd April. Please ensure you are at the Boat House 
car park to meet and drop off your student.  
 

 Saturday 16th  April – 20.45pm 

 Saturday 23rd April – 05.45am 

All organised activities that the Menorca students will be involved with will happen during the school day. 

The only exception to this is Tuesday 19th April when they will need to be at the school canteen by 08.00 

and will return at 17.00. The students should return to your home at the end of the school day to participate 

in your family life. Obviously your student will be with you on the evening of his/her arrival and Sunday as 

well. Feel free to plan and book anything within those times. Our visitors simply want to experience your 

everyday life – don’t feel that you must put together a tourist package! 

There is a button in the Spanish section of the BWS Website that lets you download the Travel Details of 

our trip to Menorca (which was e-mailed to you in January) and the Programme of the Menorcans’ visit to 

Salisbury. The path is Curriculum > Languages > Spanish > “Exchange 2016 Documents”. 

I can confirm that that there is no overlap between the starting time of the Duke of Edinburgh activities on 

Saturday the 23rd and the Menorcans’ departure time. There will be more than enough time to get to 

Marlborough. 

In the meantime if you have any questions please do let me know by email and in an emergency situation I 
can be contacted on 07887 653368.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr J Torres 
Spanish Department 
jlt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


